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ISSUE: PARAMEDICS 

Queensbury EMS Provider Honored at Albany Memorial Ceremony – Hundreds of people gathered
for a memorial ceremony in Albany on Wednesday, May 18 to recognize the service of three EMS
providers.  Paul Bazinet of Queensbury died in the line of duty on January 3, 2010, while employed by
Empire Ambulance.  His name was added to the EMS Tree of Life Memorial located on the Concourse
near the State Capitol Building. Pictured are Paul’s parents, William and Natalie Bazinet of Glens Falls,
his wife, Devon, of Queensbury and Senator Betty Little.
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